THEWHITE - HOUSE
WASHINGTON

June 11, 1943

My dear Mrs. Evans:

Your letter of June fourth has been
received and the President wishes me to tell
you that he deeply sympathizes with you in
the loss of ycur son, Ensign William R. Evans,
Jr. He well understands the pride with which
you cherish the award which has been bestowed
upon him.

Very sincerely yours,

» Ho MCINTY.
Secretary to the President

Mrs. W. R. Evans,

5019 N. Meridian Street,
Indianapolis,

Indiana.



